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Title:
Risk-Based Inspection Form-Marking

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:
that a letter be sent to the FDA requesting removal of the Audit Manual restriction that the risk-based retail inspections form fields not be pre-populated as "in."


It is the policy of the Conference for Food Protection to not accept Issues that would endorse a brand name or a commercial proprietary process.
